
Booster Club Meeting Minutes 

February 21, 2018 

 
    Present:   Lynn, Dawn, Sarah, Kristin, Debbie, Christi, Jeanie, Barb, Joanne, Val, Brad and Eric                 
     

    Meeting called to order at 8:02 pm by Lynn 
 

    Minutes: Motion by Kristin with a second by Christi to accept January meeting minutes with a correction on  
    The approval of the Treasures Report from November report to January report.  Motion carried. 
   
 
    Reports: 
 
    Treasurer’s report- motion to accept February Treasurers report by Val with a second by Joanne.   
     Motion carried. 
         
 
    Membership- Nothing to report.  Need to get Val the membership list to allow her to update the poster.   
    In the future, this should be completed in August. 
  
    Clothing- Nothing to report   
 
    Concessions- Nothing to report 
 
    Fundraising- January fundraiser.  Jan 19, 2018 - update 
 
    Kristin is still waiting on a bill from Pat M for the food from Hog Wild.  A Big Thank You to the Booster  
    Club for the Awesome Team Work for the fundraiser event.  Overall, the fundraiser went smoothly.   
    A suggestion for the 2019 Fundraiser would be to split out the Food and the Fundraising committees.  It  
    was also suggested that we not set up clothing sales during the January Fundraiser.  We had great    
    comments on the food as well as the raffle items.   
 
    Items of discussion-   
    During the games the Donor board would start at the top of the donors each time 
    That it restarts.   This was not allowing the following digital donors to be shown. 
 
    Need to update the Donor sheet that hangs by the concession stand 
 
    Val will bring Thank You notes to the March meeting for all to sign and send out to donors. 
 
  
     
      
 



Scoreboard Discussion-  No new updates 

 

New Business: 

Weight room-  Scott Larsen from Sanford bringing proposals for weight room updates. Estimates on file.  The 
school would look at reallocating coach contracts- implement/allocate a supervisor to open and close the 
weight room.  It has been suggested a 50/50 split with the Booster Club.  Additional fundraising idea 
presented is an Alumni Basketball game held during Car Show week (Brad Beyke to share ideas).  This will be 
present once presented to the school board.  Topic to be revisited in future meeting. 

Concessions for March 10th  Basketball -  Quiz Bowl will help with concessions.  Shifts 10-12 Kristin and Sarah.  
12-2 Joanne and Debbie.  2-4 Dawn.  3:30-close Lynn and Val.  Barb will help as needed. 

Val will get Pizza, Donuts and pulled pork sandwiches.  Lynn will take care of coffee, 

 

New Board Members to attend the June meeting.   
Replacements for the following members: 
Cory – Boys Basketball 
Jolene- Girls Basketball 
Brad – Football 
Debbie- Girls Golf 
Todd and Erica – Wrestling 
Lynn – Volleyball 
 
Future Dates to remember: 
Aug 17th  - 1st Football Game 
Sept 28th – Homecoming 
“Hog Wild” – Feb 8th or 15th (double header) or Saturday Jan 12th (double header) 
 
    
Big Ideas for future- Brainstorming.  Tabled  

Bylaws review:  No discussion.  Tabled 

 

8:57 PM- Motion to Adjourn by Eric with a second from Lynn.   

 

Next Meeting-  March 21, 2018  @ 8:00pm 

 



 


